
-NEWS AT THE HAVEN-
We will be kicking off our building's study.

Please gather all sorts of pictures of buildings

from any source. As we study buildings, we

will learn concepts and skills in science,

social studies, literacy, math, the arts, and

technology. We will also be using thinking

skills to investigate, ask questions, solve

problems, make predictions, and test our

ideas. At home, talk with your child about

the buildings that you see together.

 

Our school-age summer program will be

funfilled. We will schedule as many field trips

as we are able to. We will have our free

extracurricular summer classes...drama class,

card making, computer, music, and

gardening. Tuesdays will be our park days.

We will walk over to Bent Mill Park Field to

explore and have a picnic.
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-REMINDERS-
If your child will be entering

Kindergarten fall of 2021, your

child will be running with our

school-age program this

summer. Please, let your child's

teacher know if you are not

planning on sending your child

to Kindergarten this fall and

he/she are old enough to attend.

 

As the weather is warming up a

bit, please bring in your child's

winter gear daily.

-EVENTS-
3/2/21 -  Dr. Seuss Day- Bring

in your favorite Dr. Seuss
book to share with your class
and dress as your favorite Dr.

Seuss character.
3/16/21 -  Construction Worker

3/17/21 -  St. Patrick's Day-
Wear Green

3/20/21 - First Day of Spring
3/22/21 -  Bring large empty

boxes to use in class.       
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